	CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.



[bookmark: x__Hlk132192418][image: Text

Description automatically generated]
 
Dear Gretel Thornton,
 
Thank you for your proposal submission for the 2023 ELATE Summer Conference, “Centering Hope and Organizing for Justice.” The response to the Call for Proposals was enthusiastic and inspiring. It was an honor to learn about the work of our colleagues. Proposals underwent an extensive peer-review process, with each being considered by at least three different reviewers.
 
I am pleased to inform you that your proposal has been accepted for the 2023 ELATE Summer Conference, July 6–9 in Atlanta, Georgia.
 
Please note that your proposal has been combined with one or more proposals to create a session:
Session title: Topics in ELATE--Roundtable Session 2
Session format: roundtable
Session includes these proposals:
The School Library as a Joyous Third Space
Toward ELA Teacher Educator Hope: Organizing for Justice through Undergraduate Research Mentorship
Hope Is a Thing with Pages: Joyful Reading with Beginning ELA Teachers
Using YA Novels for Conversations That Restory and Heal from Gun Violence
Exploring the Intersections of College and University Literacy Education Centers
Malcolm, Music, and Mirrors
 
Scheduling information about your session will be sent to you soon. The ELATE Summer Conference website will be updated soon with registration and housing details. Please send questions to the NCTE Events Team at NCTEevents@ncte.org.
 
Sincerely,
 
Nadia Behizadeh
2023 ELATE Summer Conference Program Chair
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